
 

  
 
 

City View Riverwalk Project
 

Project Description:  The 
Departments of Engineering and 
Redevelopment have worked in 
cooperation to implement the 
construction of this Federal 
Transportation Enhancement 
Program grant project.  The 
project will extend the existing 
City View Riverwalk from its 
terminus at Rocky Shore Lane, 
south 300 feet along the river, 
then to the east approximately 
300 feet to connect to the existing 
sidewalk system along W Blount 
Avenue that was upgraded with 
the recently completed 
streetscape project. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  October 23, 2012 
Notice to Proceed:  March 11, 2013 
Contract Completion:  September 30, 2013 
  
Current Contract Price:  $ 446,066 – TDOT Enhancement Funding 
 
June 2014 Status:  This project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  Cannon and Cannon, Inc. 
Construction Contractor:  Ronald Franks Construction Company, LLC 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
  

City of Knoxville Contact James R. Hagerman, PE 
Director of Engineering Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


